
Newsletter Of Sacred Heart School Mount Druitt South 
Term 3 - Week 2                                                           23rd July 2014 

Sacred Heart Primary School                  Phone:   9625 8733                      In God We Trust 

25 Nelson Street        Fax:             9832 2258 

Dear Parents and Children, 
Miss Susie Ferreira has been working with a number of children from Year 3 to Year 6 for the Creative Arts 
Expo, which will be held on Thursday 21st August at Evans Theatre – Panthers – Penrith. Over the next few 
weeks the children will have extra rehearsals at school. Many costumes and various props are being made 
for the performance. If your child has auditioned and has been selected to perform they need to be 
committed to being there on the night. Tickets will be sold soon for parents to attend. Unfortunately, due to 
the size of the venue, there will be a limited number of tickets (2) for each family. 
  

Year 4 Cake Day 
Last Friday the children in Year 4 had their Cake Day. All money that was raised will go to Tevita and his 
family to support the family during this difficult time. Congratulations to the Year 4 children and their families. 
Year 4 are the smallest Grade in the school and they had cakes to feed a multitude. They also raised more 
money than any other Cake Day ever and I do not think we will ever have this much money raised again. 
They raised $631.00. They were supported by donations from some parents and also children just coming 
up and donating on the day. Thank you to everyone who contributed.  
 

Tevita came to school for a short time this morning as Year 4 experienced a session from two staff members 
of Westmead Children’s Hospital. The children were shown slides of Westmead Hospital and heard Tevita’s 
story from the day of diagnosis to today. The children were amazing with the knowledge they showed, the 
way in which they answered questions and the questions they asked.   The doctors and nurses have done a 
fantastic job in looking after Tevita. Once he comes back to school I believe the children in Year 4 will do a 
brilliant job in supporting Tevita as he re enters school. I encourage parents to continue talking to their child 
in regard to what your child has learnt about Tevita’s story and how you can support as a family. 
 

Later this Term we will have a visit from Camp Quality Puppets for the whole school. The children will have a 
45 minute Puppet Show. 
 

Stage Mass     Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 
All parents are invited to Kinder, Yr 1 and Yr 2 Mass on Friday 25th July at 9:30am. 
 

Kinder Enrolment 2015 
Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 2015. Applications can be collected at the school office. I 
will continue to interview parents and their 2015 Kindergarten children over the next few weeks. It has been 
a delight to meet with new parents as well as many of our current families. The 2015 Kindergarten children 
are so far displaying some brilliant talents and I believe they will be a great asset to Sacred Heart. 
  

2013 Annual School Report 
The Annual School Report for 2013 will be available at the Office for any for parents to collect or can be 
found on our school website at  www.sacredheartmtdruitt.parra.catholic.edu.au 
  

Important Upcoming Events: 
 

 Friday 25th July - 9:30 Stage Mass Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2  - Parents are welcome to attend. 

 Tuesday 29th July ICAS English Competition. 

 Friday 1st August Year 2 Cake day 

 Friday 1st August Year 6 Assembly 
 
Warmest Regards  
Moya McGuiness  
Principal 
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We warmly invite you to 
 

COME AND LISTEN 
 

To a series of catechesis 
FOR ADULTS AND FOR YOUNG PEOPLE 

to help you to experience 
God’s ongoing action in your life. 

 

The catechesis will be run by a team of catechists 
from the  

Neo-Catechumenal Way in the, 
 

Parish Hall, Sacred Heart Church 
(9 Ropes Creek Road Mt Druitt) 

 

Every Sunday and Thursday at 7:30pm. 
 

 
Babysitters provided and transport available. 

Please contact Fiona 0412 481 377. 

Did you know that you can subscribe to receive news 

 as soon as it is posted to our school website?  

  

Simply go to the school website. Click on News and 
Events on the list appearing in blue at the top of the 
page. 
  
Then select Newsletters and scroll down to E-News 
Subscription - Newsletter Signup. 
  
Fill out the form with your details and click Subscribe 
to E-News at the bottom of the page. 
  
If you have any difficulties or further questions, please 
contact the school. 
  
Mrs Fran Luyt 
Learning Technologies Support Teacher (LTST) 
  

 

www.sacredheartmtdruitt.catholic.edu.au 
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Catholic Out of School Hours Care 
If your require before and after school care 
please contact Jenny 0429110156 for more 
information. 
 

 

 

Birthdays 
20/07/2014 Ayi Akol, Lesley Akok, 
   Thomas Huynh 
21/07/2014 Karen Amin 
23/07/2014 Nicholas Englezos 
24/07/2014 Therese Clarke,  
   Antonio Bellido 
26/07/2014 Aiebn Mebrahtu 
27/07/2014 Akon Gob 
29/07/2014 Clare Amour 
30/07/2014 Bailey Parrish 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 ملاحظة مهمة جدآ 

Car Park 
لايجوز للأهالي بالمرور بسياراتهم من خلال 

موقف السيارات ولا يسمح اطلاقآ بأيقاف 
سياراتهم في موقف السيارات  في أي وقت من 
الأوقات وذلك لأمان السلامة لأطفالكم وحمايتهم 

من التعرض لحوادث السير . يجب على كافة 
الأهالي بأيقاف سياراتهم خارج المدرسة وفي 

 الأماكن المسموح بها .
بقواعد المرور علمآ بأن دوريات  يرجى الألتزام

الشرطة تكون متواجدة في أوقات مختلفة وسوف 
لهولاء الأشخاص  غرامات ماليةتكون هنالك 

الذين لايحترمون قواعد المرور فيرجى الألتزام 
 بذلك 
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Next Week at Sacred Heart 
Friday 25th July      

 9:30 Stage Mass Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 

Parents are welcome to attend. 
Tuesday 29th July  

 ICAS English Competition. 
Friday 1st August 

  Year 2 Cake day 

  Year 6 Assembly 
 

 

 

Child Protection Mandatory Briefing 
A reminder to all volunteers that the Child Protection 
Briefing needs to be renewed every two years. If you 
wish to go on any excursions you cannot go unless 
you have completed the online briefing. Using Child 
Protection for Volunteers http://ceo-
web.parra.catholic.edu.au/asp/volunteerscpmodule/
index.asp 
1. Open the module by clicking the Start link 2. Read 
through the presentation 3. Complete and submit quiz 
questions – this will take approximately 45 minutes  
4. After successful completion of the module, fill out 
the form by typing name, email address, contact num-
ber, contact address and school 5. A notification of 
successful completion of the module will be sent via 
email to the school and also to the volunteer’s email 
address. 
 

 

 

Car Park 
A reminder to parents that they are NOT to drive 
through or park in the car park at any time. The 
car park is for parishioners attending mass only. I 
would like to express my thanks to those parents who 
have been extremely supportive. The Car Park will 
not be open for parents at any time. While parking 
in the street, please remember to keep the road rules 
and do not park in the neighbour’s driveways or make 
U turns over double lines or the crossing. Not keeping 
the road rules can result in you being fined a consid-
erable amount. Police will be patrolling the streets to 
book those breaking the road rules. 
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